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                              Rush Common School Newsletter 
 

Friday 7th June 2024 
 

 

Dream, Aspire, Succeed 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I would like to start this newsletter by congratulating our fantastic KS2 tennis players. Before half term, our Year 3 and 4 
Tennis Teams took part in the locality ‘Red’ Tennis Competition. They competed brilliantly and won the competition without 
losing a match. Our Year 5 and 6 Tennis Teams took part in their equivalent ‘Orange’ competition this week, and put in 
brilliant performances, with one of our teams finishing in 2nd place. There is only an Oxfordshire Finals in the Year 5/6 age 
category (rather than Year 3/4), and therefore the Year 5/6 children are competing in this on Monday 10 th June. 
Congratulations to all who took part in these competitions! 
 
This is the last half term at Rush Common for our Year 6 children. Having achieved so much during their time at the school, 
they now have a variety of fun, and valuable opportunities over the course of this half term. This has so far included an 
important and memorable experience at Junior Citizens training, and exciting iBrick sessions delivered by House of Fun. 
During the iBrick sessions, children applied their learning in Science and DT to create functioning wind turbines using lego 
kits. The children are enjoying wearing their leavers hoodies on PE days, and are looking forward to helping KS1 and 
Reception on Sports Day, their Year 6 production, the Leavers Party and Leavers Assembly. All of Year 6 would like to 
thank everyone who bought a cake during their fundraising recently, which will be put towards the Leavers Party. We are 
very proud of our Year 6 cohort and hope this is a wonderful final half term for them all. 
 
Jumping now to the other end of the school, our Reception teachers have been carrying out home visits for the children 
that will be starting in Reception in September. It has been lovely for our teachers to get to know the children in their home 
environment, and we are very much looking forward to welcoming all the new children and families to our school as they 
start their transition activities over the course of the next month. 
 
Thank you to all the parents and carers that joined us for the Whole School Picnic and Open Afternoon at the end of last 
half term. It was a really lovely occasion and the turnout was fantastic. The children always love this event, and they are so 
proud to show you all the things they have achieved at school. We hope it was enjoyable for you all and it will continue to 
be part of our calendar of annual events. 
 
Prior to the Whole School Picnic, we were joined in school by Nerys Pearce, a Paralympian and current holder of 9 World 
Records. All of the children had an activity session with Nerys, and then she held an utterly inspirational assembly for the 
whole school about her life and achievements. It is so important for children to understand that anything is impossible, no 
matter what barriers may be in the way! 
 
In the last week of the half term, we held our Curriculum Assembly for Year 1. This was a lovely assembly in which many 
curriculum subjects were covered, most of which related to the Great Fire of London. The children have clearly achieved 
so much in this topic, and they delivered the assembly beautifully, showing the articulate and confident children they have 
become. 
 
Thank you to the parents that attended our latest General Parents Forum. The topics covered were debates and public 
speaking, sex and relationships education, residential trips and homework. It is so useful to have the views and input from 
a range of parents – please do consider coming to one of the forums in the future. The final forum of this year is based on 
Personal Development and is on Tuesday 2nd July at 2.00 pm. 
 
I hope everyone has a safe and enjoyable weekend as we look towards this exciting final half term of the year.  
 
Kind regards 

 

Kristen Fawcett   
 
Headteacher 



  
    

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                    

                 

Homework Champions 

 

Freddie           3LA 

Kaitlyn           3LA             

Luke                3LA 

Omar              4LR 

Matilda          4LR 

William          4LR 

George              5AS 

Jessica              5AS  

Lana                5AS 

Isabel               5SC        

Florence          5SC        

Caitlin            5SC        

  

 

   School Dinners 
The cost of school dinners is £2.60 per 
day. Payment for school dinners can be 
made via ParentMail. Meal choices must 
be made at least 3 days in advance.                               
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Dates for your diary 2024 
 
Year 3 Curriculum Assembly                 Tuesday 11th June 9.00am 
 
Year 6 Non-School Uniform Day  Friday 14th June 
 
Year 6 Ice Lolly Sale    Tuesday 18th June 
 
Year 2 Abingdon Museum Trip  Tuesday 18th June 2JM 
                                                                              Wednesday 19th June 2RS 
 
Brake Kids Walk    Wednesday 19th June 
 
Reception Curriculum Assembly  Wednesday 19th June  2.15pm 
 
Year 3 Hill End Trip    Thursday 20th June 
 
FoRC Summer Fete    Saturday 22nd June 12.00pm – 2.00pm 
 
Year 6 Residential Call of the Wild Monday 24th – Friday 28th June  
 
Parent Forum – Personal Development Tuesday 2nd July 2.00pm (online) 
 
Move Up Day Wednesday 3rd July 
 
KS2 Sports Day (Tilsley Park)                           Tuesday 9th July 9.00am – 2.00pm 
 
Vision Screening (Reception Only) Tuesday 9th July  
 
Reception and KS1 Sports Day                         Friday 12th July 9.30am – 11.30am (gates open 9.15am – 

School Field) 
 
Year 6 Performance Tuesday 16th July  6.00pm 
                                                                              Wednesday 17th July 6.00pm 
 
Reception and KS1 Back Up Sports Day          Wednesday 17th July 
 
KS2 Back Up Sports Day (Tisley Park) Thursday 18th July 
 
Year 6 Leavers Assembly Tuesday 23rd July  9.00am 
 
End of Term 3b Tuesday 23rd July  1.30pm 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  
    

 
 

 
 
 
Local Community News 
 
Please note items and events detailed below are for information purposes only. Rush Common School do not 
endorse or make recommendation 

                                                                       

 
 

                                                                                    

 

 
                             

                        



  
    

 
 

                                

   

                                                                                 



  
    

 
 

 

          

 

  

 

 



  
    

 
 

 

                               

 

 


